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The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is constructing 
a new Diverging Diamond Interchange (DDI) in the area of 
Interstate 75 (I-75) and NW 49th Street in Ocala. This 
interchange will improve interstate and regional mobility within 
Marion County, accommodate future traffic growth and provide 
relief to existing surrounding interchanges. The improvements 
follow the recommendations of the Project Development and 
Environment (PD&E) Study that was completed in March 2021.
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Design (Ongoing)
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Begin Construction

Through a funding agreement with Marion 
County, a Community Aesthetic Feature will be 
installed on the NW 49th Street bridge over I-75.
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